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The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township held a workshop meeting 
on Tuesday, February 4, 2014 at 7:30 PM. The meeting was held in the Chews Landing Fire  
Station. 
 
Commissioners present were: Donahue, Evans, Genzel. 
 
 
Paychex payroll processing is beginning to work well with some fine tuning still taking place. 
 
Contract negotiations are awaiting scheduling on both parties. 
 
Review of last month’s Board meeting and the Chiefs discussed. Handling of similar matters will be 
handled differently in the future. 
 
The basket on the tower has a very slow leak making it uneven. The manufacturer inspected it and 
cleared it for use. A repair part has been ordered. 
 
The property has been well maintained by everyone during the numerous snow storms over the last 
few weeks. Thank you to all. 
 
No further issues to be discussed. Chair Genzel adjourned meeting at 8:35PM. All agreed. 
 
 
Submitted by: K. Donahue 
 
 


